
Upcoming Events:
➢ April 30th-May 1st

Mathematics PSSA Testing

➢ May 1st
Nighthawk Day! 
Wear your Orange & Black

➢ May  8th
HMS PTO Meeting

➢ May 10th-11th
Music Fest

➢ May 27th
No School

➢ May 29th & 30th
Half-Days

➢ May 30th
Orange & Black Day
Last Day of School!
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Contact  
Information : 

Mr. Conover
Math and Social Studies
tconover@hanoverpublic.org

Mrs. Colgan
Math and Science
mcolgan@hanoverpublic.org

Mrs. Hahn
Math 
khahn@hanoverpublic.org

Mrs. Hoke
ELA and Social Studies
ahoke@hanoverpublic.org

Mr. Myers
Math and Social Studies
nmyers@hanoverpublic.org

Mrs. Sullivan
ELA and Science
lsullivan@hanoverpublic.org

Mrs. Starner
ELA and Science
astarner@hanoverpublic.org

Main Office
(717) 637-9000 ext. 4000

facebook.com/hanoverpublic/

twitter.com/HanoverPublic

www.hanoverpublic.org



6th Grade

Mathematics:

SUBJECT SPOTLIGHT:

Science:

Social Studies:

ELA:
To finish the school year, we will 
be looking at the Earth’s rotation 
and revolution around the sun and 
the Moon’s orbit around the Earth. 
We will focus on how these 
movements cause seasons, day and 
night, moon phases and eclipses. 
We will wrap up the year with a 
quick review of magnetism and 
electricity before moving on to 
7th grade!

 

To finish out the school year, sixth 
grade students will be focusing on  
wrapping up the 6th grade material not 
yet mastered and begin exploring 7th 
grade concepts. Advanced Math 
students will focus on the 7th grade 
Algebraic Concepts not yet taught. The 
students will continue to use i-Ready as 
a learning tool and will take the 7th 
grade or Algebra Placement test to 
determine their class for the next year. 

In Social Studies classes, sixth graders 
have learned about North America.  We 
have studied North America’s Geography 
and United States and Canadian History.  
Our learning in Chapter 3 will conclude with 
The History of Mexico. We will then 
transition to North America Today with 
lessons about cultures, cultural diversity, 
economy, and citizen’s rights and 
responsibilities.  

As we come to an end this school year 
in ELA, we will be finishing up by 
completing our Informative writing unit. 
We will continue to work through Unit 
4. We are finished our ELA PSSA's.  
We are very proud of the students’ 
hard word!  Other skills this month 
include rereading, using context clues, 
and reviewing Idioms. As always, 
students should be reading at least 20 
minutes every night. 


